
Dear Honorable BOS, 

 

I support MCA’s proposal for Item 5G. 

 

We hear at Dos Rios Farms have had a CA state EIN number since 2011 and this year with the 

amount of already harvested flowers in 2921 are looking at possibly not being able to survive 

with the market prices being driven to $3-500 a lb for AAA ‘Mendocino Grown Flowers’ 

Please don’t add the 10% expansion in Mendocino County to the already overly abundant 

Cannabis being grown in our state. 

 

Kindest Regards, Mark Thies 

 


